
 

ST MARY’S BURWELL PRESERVATION TRUST 

Minutes of the 59th meeting of the Trustees of St Mary’s Burwell Preservation Trust 

also including the 41th Annual General Meeting held by E Mail 0n Friday 10th  July 2020. 

 

 

1. Minutes of the last Annual General Meeting. 

 The minutes of the last Annual General Meeting were received and approved. 

 

2. Change of Trustees. 

 Mrs Natalie Wallace and Mr Kenneth Hurrell retired from office under the provisions 

 of the Trust.    

 Their reappointment was  approved by the Trustees. 

   

3. Review of the audited accounts for the year ended 31
st
 March 2020. 

 The accounts for the year ended 31
st
 March 2020 have been examined and 

 reported on by Mr B Hawes FCA and were reviewed and approved by the Trustees. 

 Total income for the year was £107,967, this included a legacy of £100,000 from Mr 

 Mitcham for which the Trustees were very grateful. 

 There were other donations of  £ 4,379  including  £3,099 from Church Lands Charity 

 and £1,000 from the Gibson Charitable Trust and £280 from other donations.  

 Gift Aid donations including tax recovered was £2,788 and interest received 

 was £800..  

 Expenditure was £19,586 which included £19,456 for Building works on the Church.  

 and £130 audit fees. 

  This left funds in hand of £176,513, a very strong position. 

 

4. Treasurers Report to date. 

 Receipts to date were  £1,629 including gift aid £515, donations £569, and tax 

 recovery £545. 

  

5. Repair Works 

 There have been no repair works so far this year but further works may be carried out 

 by Lodges. 

 

6 Any other business 

 There being no further business the meeting was closed. 

 

 




